
Newchurch Community Primary School 
 

9th June 2017 

 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 1 Class Trip to Smithills Open Farm –Tuesday 11th July 2017 
 
Mrs Wormleighton has arranged a trip to Smithills Open Farm on Tuesday 11th July 2017.  The 

cost will be £17.70 per child which includes transport and admission to Smithills Open Farm.  
 
The children will enjoy activities on the day which will include a tractor ride, donkey ride, feeding 

the animals and seeing the cows being milked.  
  
All children must wear a school jumper but they may wear trousers of their choice. Wellies are 

essential and please ensure your child has a waterproof coat with them on the day. Please let us 
know if you would like to borrow a pair from school.  
 

Please would you complete the return slip below and return it to the school office by Monday 19th 

June. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 

 
Mrs S Lawrenson 
Headteacher 

 

 
Year 1 Class Trip to Smithills Open Farm –Tuesday 11th July 2017 
 

I would/would not like my child ___________________________  to take part in the above visit. 
 
I enclose £17.70          (cheques payable to Newchurch C P School)            

   
All children will be provided with a free school packed lunch on the day to take with them. Please 
tick below if you would like to provide your own. 

 
I would like to provide my own packed lunch on the day  
This must be in a plastic bag with your child’s name on which will be disposed of at the farm 

 
If you have not already informed school previously, please could you let us know of any food 
allergies your child may have. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

I am willing to accompany Y1 on the trip and I am happy to help with a group of children that 
may not include my child. 

Yes 

No  

Signed …………………………………………………………………………… Date ………….………..…… 

Please print name. ……………………………………………………………….…………………………   

 

All trips require a parent/child ratio and this differs for each year group so not all parents/carers that offer to help will always be 
needed. If you are not required to help on this occasion may I take the opportunity to thank you for your kind offer and your 
continued support.  

All parents/carers who have offered to help will be notified by our text message service. 


